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Dear Tukaram Nare,

C/o Arvind Limited (Telecom Division),

Mumbai.

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your hard work and dedication to Union Bank of 

India. Your contribution have been invaluable, and I am grateful for all that you have done for the Audio 

Video System installed at Central Office, Mumbai.

Specifically, I want to recognize your outstanding work on the Audio Video System installed in 

Multipurpose Hall at Central Office, Mumbai. Your leading your team to details have been 

instrumental in achieving our goals and expectations. Your contribution have not gone 

unnoticed and we appreciate your efforts.

I encourage you to keep up the excellent work and continue your support to the AV system 

installed in our organization.

Thank you,
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